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November 22, 2023 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

 Recently we had the privilege 

of speaking at a conference of 

churches in Oregon. They gathered 

Bibles for the event. An astonishing 

1,066 Bibles, 275 New Testaments, 

and 165 other items were collected 

for a total of 1,506. Volunteers were busy counting 

and sorting. 

 A letter just came in from a prison inmate in the 

mid-west.  The writer said the affliction he and his 

two friends had, brought them closer to God. They 

intend to understand God’s plan through 

His holy word. They requested study 

Bibles. We thank God, He makes it 

possible for us to fill requests like this. 

 The Bible network is vast. With 

ministries cooperating, Scripture and the 

love of God works its way into hearts 

around the world. Bibles freely go to 

many places including hospitals, nursing 

homes, rescue missions, homeless 

shelters, street ministries, remote villages 

around the world, homes, churches, 

schools, bus stations, railway stations, 

prisons & jails, and refugee camps. 

 Churches and people are encouraged to make Scripture readings available so people 

can easily carry, read, ponder, and share them. Mailed within USA at no cost as able. 

The mind is the closet where we spend time with God. The heart is the garden of 

God where the seed of His word takes root and produces the fruit of the Spirit. The 

body is the temple of the Holy Spirit. The life of the flesh is in the blood. 
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